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Law Firm Appeal Supports Legal Services for Nonprofits
Lawyers Alliance is proud of its multi-decade 
relationship with Sullivan & Cromwell LLP and is 
thankful that the firm and its Co-Chairs, Robert J. 
Giuffra Jr. and Scott D. Miller, will lead Lawyers 
Alliance’s 2023-24 Law Firm Appeal, now underway. 
S&C is a longstanding supporter of Lawyers 
Alliance, and partner Catherine Clarkin serves on 
our Board of Directors. 

Funds raised through our annual appeal will help 
Lawyers Alliance continue to be a leading resource 
for nonprofits serving low-income and disadvantaged 
people throughout New York City and beyond. The 
legal assistance and resources provided enable 
nonprofits and social enterprises to improve their 
programs, operations, and finances and dedicate 
their focus to pursuing their missions.

“Scott and I are delighted to lead the Law Firm 
Appeal and to help Lawyers Alliance advise  
nonprofits on their important legal needs,” says 
Mr. Giuffra, who is a partner in S&C’s Litigation 
Group. “This appeal allows Lawyers Alliance to 
support the high-impact work of nonprofits and to 
be a leader in business law pro bono.”

“Lawyers Alliance offers attorneys interesting and 
engaging business and transactional pro bono 
opportunities that benefit low-income communities,” 
says Mr. Miller, who is a partner in S&C’s General 
Practice Group. “With quality legal assistance, the 
nonprofits served are able to operate more effec-
tively and efficiently and better direct their scarce 
resources to helping those in need.”

To donate, please contact Development Manager 
James Valentin at jvalentin@lawyersalliance.org. 

Robert J. Giuffra Jr. 
and Scott D. Miller of 
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